Chevron

Teresa Jackson Midcontinent Business Unit
Regulatory Specialist P. O. Box 36366
Houston, Texas 77236
Tel 281-561-4896
Fax 281-561-3702
teresajackson@chevrontexaco.
com

July 3, 2006

State of New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources
Oil and Gas Conservation Division

1000 Rio Brazos Rd.

Aztec, NM 87410

Re: C-101 - Application for Permit to Drill
Federal 6-5 - 660’ FSL & 660’ FEL
Section 3, T3IN, R7W : B p-045-33420

San Juan County, New Mexico

Attached in sextuplet, is Chevron Mid-Continent, LP's Application for Permit to Drill for the above
referenced location in San Juan County, New Mexico.

With the Chevron purchase of Pure Resources, HEC Petroleum, Unocal, and Hallwood Petroleum,
company name changes were needed in order for Chevron Mid-Continent, LP to file for an extension
of this APD. Due to the long process, on June 22, 2006, this APD was allowed to expire. Chevron

Mid-Continent, LP requests that this APD be extended for another year. Nothing has changed from
the original APD.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact me at
your convenience at 281-561-4896 or via email at t1jt@chevrontexaco.com.

Sincerely,

P PP Aa

Teresa Jackson




